
𝐄𝐜𝐨 𝐒𝐜𝐡𝐨𝐨𝐥𝐬 𝐎𝐫𝐢𝐞𝐧𝐭𝐚𝐭𝐢𝐨𝐧 𝐏𝐫𝐨𝐠𝐫𝐚𝐦𝐦𝐞 

"𝐓𝐡𝐞 𝐞𝐧𝐯𝐢𝐫𝐨𝐧𝐦𝐞𝐧𝐭 𝐢𝐬 𝐰𝐡𝐞𝐫𝐞 𝐰𝐞 𝐚𝐥𝐥 𝐦𝐞𝐞𝐭; 𝐰𝐡𝐞𝐫𝐞 𝐰𝐞 𝐚𝐥𝐥 𝐡𝐚𝐯𝐞 𝐚 

𝐦𝐮𝐭𝐮𝐚𝐥 𝐢𝐧𝐭𝐞𝐫𝐞𝐬𝐭; 𝐢𝐭 𝐢𝐬 𝐭𝐡𝐞 𝐨𝐧𝐞 𝐭𝐡𝐢𝐧𝐠 𝐚𝐥𝐥 𝐨𝐟 𝐮𝐬 𝐬𝐡𝐚𝐫𝐞." 

On April 23rd, 2024, Little Flowers Group of Schools, in 

collaboration with the Centre for Environment Education, 

hosted an Eco-Schools Orientation Programme. The event 

commenced with a ceremonial lamp lighting session, followed 

by a presentation highlighting the experiences of students 

and teachers within the Eco-Schools Programme. Students 

from Little Flowers Public Sr. Sec. School performed a 

compelling street play focusing on wetland conservation. 

Esteemed facilitators Mr. Shreyas Sajeevan and Ms. Gayatri 

Dave delivered enlightening talks on reducing carbon and 

water footprints, ecological balancing, SDGs, and the seven-

step methodology of the Eco-Schools Programme. Engaging 

activities such as story-making and case study discussions 

enriched the session. Mr. R.D. Patel, Managing Director of 

Little Flowers Group of Schools, and Ms. Bhavna Arora, Vice 

Principal of Little Flowers International School, felicitated 

the speakers. 

Through illuminating talks, captivating performances, and 

interactive activities, the event inspired students and 

educators alike to embrace sustainable practices and 

contribute to a greener future. 



 

 









 

 

 

   


